NJLA Young Adult Executive Board Meeting
Friday January 20, 2017

Meeting called to order at 12:50pm
2016-17 Executive Board
Saleena Davidson, President/ Teen Librarian at South Brunswick Public Library
Rosy Wagner, Vice President/ Young Adult Librarian at Burlington County Library System 
Keisha M. Miller, Secretary/ Teen Librarian & Volunteer Coordinator at South Orange Public Library
Kristen Churchill (Anderson), Member-at-Large, Teen Librarian at West Orange Public Library

Announcements
  
· We opened up the discussion with the ideas to have the past president reinstated with responsibilities/duties
· Outgoing president should do an annual reflection (similar to a report) which will serve as a guide to incoming president. This will be due in August of the new election year, i.e. August 2017
· Create Google account for Executive Board to keep info for current and previous members. We will set administrative access and share username/password with incoming Executive Board
· Current VP should send email blast to YA-listserv for meeting dates and hosting locations for the upcoming year
· We are considering adding a social media component for the Young Adult section to invite YA updates electronically
· All current executive board members will look at their own responsibilities are suggest revisions where necessary
· Thinking ahead to the 2017 NJLA Conference – it was suggested that we have a button maker available at the YA table at Conference. If feasible, this will be spearheaded by members of the exec board members and volunteers on a rotating basis.

The YA Executive Board members are seeking to fill seats for the 2017-2018 year for the positions of:

Vice President
Secretary
Members-at-large
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